On August 15, 2017 Cyndie Sherriff CORA requested the monetary savings from converting Fitzsimmons
Middle School (FMS) and Platte Canyon High School (PCHS) to a master schedule.

The response August 18, 2017:
Ms. Sherriff:

The Platte Canyon School District is in receipt of your request, pursuant to C.R.S. 24-72-201 et seq., specific to
the monetary savings captured by FMS and PCHS master schedule alignment.

The District has not yet completed the analysis to determine the savings. Therefore, there is no document or
record(s) to produce.

Please know that we are planning to complete this work prior to budget discussions and planning for next
year. It is valuable information to have, for sure.

Dr. Brenda Krage, Superintendent
The findings:

The district has not completed any study regarding the financial impact of the combination of the FMS/PCHS
schedule.



